From: Wellington SS4C

To: Siobhan Procter
Subject: Re: Closing streets ahead of climate strike
Date: Saturday, 30 July 2022 12:25:19 am

Kia ora Siobhan

Thank you for your reply. We completely understand if you are unable to assist us with
funding, but if you would be able to provide the contact details for traffic management that
would be great.

I would be happy to discuss further about the march and ensuring it’s safety.

Kind regards,

On Fri, 29 Jul 2022 at 7:18 PM, Siobhan Procter <.[@.. > wrote:

Kia ora -

We are happy to provide you with the contact details of Traffic Management providers
as we did last year and also talk you through the process of what needs to be done to
ensure the march is safe and successful. We aren’t in a position to assist with any
funding — as you can appreciate, we have many of these marches every year and our
budgets are allocated on the basis of work that is required to be done on our roads.

Feel free to contact Sean (cc-ed in here) who looks after this area.

Kindest regards

Siobhan

From: Wellington SS4C <@. >
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 12:19 AM

To: Siobhan Procter <.@.. >

Subject: Closing streets ahead of climate strike

Kia ora Siobhan,



I'm-, writing on behalf of School Strike 4 Climate Wellington.

We are looking to hold an intergenerational climate strike on September 16th. The march
will follow the typical route - between Te Ngakau Civic Square and Parliament Grounds
through Willis Street and Lambton Quay.

Due to the nature of the strike, we are in need of some type of traffic management. In
past strikes, this has been something that we were very grateful to have council's support
in. Would this be something the council is interested in helping with again?

Please let me know you would like to meet to discuss this further.

Kind regards,

School Strike 4 Climate Wellington





